
I am a Registered Nurse who has been a part of CENN for 3 years.     Currently I
am CENN’s Staff Development Coordinator.  I also continue to work with selected
clients.    Nursing has been a wonderful career for me.   Over my 48-year career
(and counting), I have had many opportunities to care for amazing people, be a
part of exciting healthcare teams and see cutting edge healthcare strategies
become a reality for our community and world.  Teaching has always been an
integral part of my nursing practice.  When I returned to VCU School of Nursing
as a faculty member in the mid 90’s, teaching became my primary focus.   This
was followed by me serving as a faculty member at Bon Secours Memorial
College of Nursing for the last 19 years.  I love to see students at all levels become
excited as they master new concepts and ideas!  Companion Extraordinaire has
married for me both working with the more vulnerable senior population as well
as creating and managing educational opportunities for CENN staff and
community care providers.   It is my hope that everyone would be able to find
such satisfaction, growth opportunities and love of working with people that I
have and continue to find from my nursing practice.

Celebrating the Year
of the Nurse

CPR is scheduled
 for Sept. 10th and
Sept. 17th

TRUE OR FALSE? Good body
mechanics help save energy

and prevent injury.

Skills Corner

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 0

Ann Pryor, RN, MS, ANP

Answer: TRUE

Call the office to
 be scheduled



Donovan Bastidas September 7th
Barbara Fletcher September 11th

Marcia Harris September 15th
Danyell Thomas Sepember 23rd
Rebecca Green September 25th
Alexia Harper September 28th

As the seasons start to change,
remember to wear appropriate
clothing for the weather.  Our
senior population may need
assistance in choosing
appropriate clothing for the
temperature.  Dress yourself
and our client's in layers.

WORKAVERSARY

Happy

Diana Chavez 1 year
Benita Grate 1 year

Chemeka Graves 1 year
Rachany Kay 1 year
Vicki Leach 6 years

Resia Smithers 15 years

Scheduling Segment

As we approach the
holidays, remember it

is your responsibility to
request off if it is not
your holiday to work. 
 CENN must receive a

time off request 21
days in advance and
approve it for you to

take the holiday.

All staff is required to be in
uniform (red CENN

embroidered scrub top and
black, white, red or gray pants

and name badge) while
working with a CENN client.
Failure to be in uniform will

result in performance
counseling!

Join Companion Extraordinaire's Team.
Fighting ForWARD

  You can help! with our team through
October 31, 2020

More information to follow.


